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Virtual Board Meeting   The Board of Trustees met virtually through a teleconference due to 

Governor Pritzker’s Stay at Home Order of March 20, in response to the COVID-19 situation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Education 
 

President Mary-Rita Moore reported 

that the campus community is 

preparing for the semester to resume 

next week with classroom education 

and student support services taking 

place online.  Students and staff are 

receiving regular updates, and the 

latest information is available on the 

College website.  See ‘Moving 

Forward Online” for updates and 

resources for spring semester online 

learning. 

 

 

   

 

Action Exhibits & Purchasing Schedules Approved  All of the exhibits presented to the Board 

were approved, including Curriculum Committee Recommendations and agreements with area 

Fire Departments to provide clinical experience for students in Emergency Medical Services and 

Fire Science programs. See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items that 

went to the Board of Trustees in March. 

 

 

 
 

Updated Board Policy   Click on the Board Policy title to see the revisions to Business Services 

Policy 3292 Investment of College Funds.   

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/pages/coronavirus-info/
https://www.triton.edu/pages/coronavirus-info/
http://www.triton.edu/Content.aspx?id=32529
https://www.triton.edu/globalassets/media/documents/board-policy-manual/3000/policy_3292_032720.pdf

